
November-December 2017 Lead Pastor Search Team Announcement 
 
The Search Team has identified a Lead Pastor candidate through the Church of the Brethren 
placement system, and salary negotiations are underway. In the Church of the Brethren, the 
weekend set aside for the candidate to meet the congregation and provide a sermon is called 
the Negotiation Weekend. Some also refer to it as the Calling Weekend. For us at this particular 
time, the Negotiation Weekend will be January 5, 6 & 7 due to Thanksgiving, Search for the 
Christ Child, Christmas and the availability of primary stakeholder. Since this date is eight weeks 
away, we cannot release the name yet, due to confidentiality for the candidate and his home 
congregation. The candidate’s bio and Negotiation Weekend information will be released to the 
congregation about two weeks prior to the Calling Weekend. Thank you for your continued 
prayers as together we navigate the process of extending a Call to fill our Lead Pastor position. 


